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CP&L 
Carolina Power & Light Company 
Robinson Nuclear Plant 
3581 West Entrance Road 
Hartsville SC 29550 

Robinson File No: 13510 
Serial: RNP-RA/97-0015 

FEB 13 1997 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261/LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
ANTI-SIPHON PROTECTION FOR THE SPENT FUEL POOL DRAIN LINE 

Gentlemen: 

NRC letter dated October 10, 1996, transmitted a report that discussed spent fuel storage pool 
concerns that were identified by the NRC. The letter noted that the H. B. Robinson Steam 
Electric Plant (HBRSEP), Unit No 2 had piping that extends to near the bottom of the spent 
fuel pool and that lacks passive anti-siphon protection. The letter further stated that the NRC 
intends to initiate activities to evaluate the potential for a safety enhancement backfit.  

As discussed with the NRC Project Manager in late 1996, Carolina Power & Light (CP&L) 
Company is developing a modification to the spent fuel pool drain line to provide 
anti-siphon protection. The modification is currently expected to be completed by 
September 18, 1997.  

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to me at (803) 857-1437.  

Very truly yours, 

H. K. Chernoff 
20 005 5 Supervisor - Licensing/Regulatory Programs 

JSK/klb 
c: Mr. L. A. Reyes, Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II 

Ms. B. L. Mozafari, USNRC Project Manager, HBRSEP 
Mr. B. B. Desai, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, HBRSEP 
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